
                                                                            
 
 
 

 

Date:27/03/2023 
 
To, 
BSE Limited, 
Listing Compliance Monitoring Cell, 
24th Floor, Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,  
Dalal Street,  
Mumbai -400001 
 
Subject: Withdrawal of Promoter reclassification Application. 
 
Dear Sir/ Madam,  
This is with reference to our application dated 11th February, 2023 for 
reclassification of promoter group made on National Stock Exchange India 
Limited (NSE), We would like to inform that it has been decided to withdraw the 
application for the time being. 
 
Further, please note that Our Company got listed on BSE on March 20, 2023, i.e 
after making application for promoter reclassification on NSE & now it is decided 
to withdraw the application for the time being, and make a fresh application on 
both the exchanges as and when decided. 
 
Kindly take note of the same. 
 
Yours Faithfully, 
For, Airan Limited 
 
 
Stuti Kinariwala 
Company Secretary  
Membership No-A46213 
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